- Lexington-Fayette
‘Urban County Council

TO: Councilmember's
FROM: Paul Schoninger
Research Analyst
DATE: March 21, 2014
SUBJECT: Corridors Commission Membership

The Corridors Commission recently recommended that the voting membership of the
Commission be increased by converting the non voting status of the utility representative to
voting status. I’ve attached the draft ordinance and by—laws reflecting that change. Your
approval is requested. This will increase the voting membership to 12 and decrease the non
voting membership to 8.

If, after reviewing this memo and attachment, you have any questions, comments or need
clarification, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Lot o,

Paul Schoninger
Research Analyst




